
Photography and video Policy

During any of the sessions Parents/Carers/Guardians MAY NOT take photographs or

videos of any gymnast in any area of the gym.

During Club displays/competitions there will be an opportunity for individuals to take

photographs at the end of the event.

Due to certain situations such as foster care, adoption, security jobs etc, no

photography or videos will be allowed during the running of the event.

Upon joining the club, permission from the Parents/Carers/Guardians will be sought

for photographs and videos to be made by the club to run promotions. Anyone who

does not have permission will not be filmed.

Filming for coaching purposes

On occasion, we may film gymnasts e.g. during a gymnastics session for coaching

purposes. Videos taken at training sessions for individual coaching purposes will not

be used for any other purpose without prior consent.

Photography and filming [at large club events] to promote the club

At our large club events such as our annual club competitions and club displays, we

may take photos and film the event to create a DVD. We publish images on our

website, the club’s social media account and in communications. Any images of

children will be published in line with our safeguarding policy.

Let us know if you do not wish to be filmed or photographed or do not want your

image to be published. While we can usually take steps to prevent you from being

photographed or filmed at small club events, please bear in mind that at our large

public events, it may be difficult to avoid capturing you in footage. However, we

always review all photographs prior to publication, and we will ensure any images of

you are deleted.

If we are filming or taking photos for any other purpose, we will ask for your consent.



Consent

We rely on consent in the following circumstances:

To take photographs and video at a small club event or training for publication.

With your consent, we may also take photos during training or at [small] club events

to promote the club on our website, club social media account and in

communications. All film and photos of children will be published in line with our

safeguarding policy.

When you have given us your consent for your personal information to be used for a

particular purpose, you have the right to withdraw this consent at any time, which

you may do by contacting us via Text, email or written letter.

Thank you,
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